

D+L 04/07/24

----Original Message----From: Keiran Moon < Sent: 27 June 2024 16:41

To: Milly Southworth admin@torpointtowncouncil.gov.uk

Subject: Question

Good afternoon,

I hope you are well.

The question I wished to ask at the last full council meeting is:

Why, when the council has told Mrs Shripton many times over the past four years that they have no interest or power over Adela Road, was she given a public forum in which to embarrass and attack a fellow councillor and colleague? Secondly was the mayor given advice by officers or fellow councillors not to allow this before the meeting took place, and if so what was the Mayors justification for his actions.

Kindest Regards

Keiran Moon

This email has been checked for viruses by AVG antivirus software. www.avg.com